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The White Oak Township Planning Commission was called to order by Richarc
Martinez at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday March 8,2017. The Pledge of Allegiance
was recited. Minutes from the last meeting were approved and seconded.

Roll call as follows: Richard Martinez, Commissioner; John Kemler,
Commissioner/Trustee; and Linda Basore, Commissioner.

No new business was on the agenda. There was discussion that a new
chairman will need to be appointed by the township board. Also need to replace
Todd Baker.

The new schedule set for the quarterly meetings will be the first Monday at7:O0.
They will be June 5, September 5, and December 4.

The meeting was adjourned at7:2O by Richard Martinez.

Respectfully subm itted,

Linda Basore


